Safety Committee Minutes
December 16, 2022

Zoom

Members Present:

Joe Spirko, Brian Fidati, Gary Lieberman, Brett Fulton, Brian Blenis, Brynnmarie Dorsey, Mike
Becker, Lori Dimmick, Tracey Velekei, Diane Dologite, Stephanie Flores, Katherine Kressler,
Roberto Rivera, Janelle Haseley.

Members Absent:
Brenda Lakis, Lindsey Porembo, Eric Covell, Jess Bien, Merritt Jacob, Erin Murray.

Minutes:
Minutes from November’s meeting were not reviewed. Both November and December minutes
will be up for approval at the January meeting.

Accidents & Injuries:
0 newly reported.
0 open cases.

Building and Grounds Inspections:
New Fahey Building inspection identified some small things (i.e. railings with sharp edges, etc.)
which were addressed by the construction company.

Mike Becker mentioned that he is working with Jane Schubert in regard to identifying someone
from Sodexo to possibly add to the Safety Committee.

Joe Spirko pointed out that there is some raised curbing due to tree roots at the back of the
College Center that will be addressed.

Brett Fulton and Roberto reported on the first snow event. Although challenging, it went well and
was cleared quickly. Janelle Haseley confirmed that there were no reported slips or falls.

Diane Dologite inquired about monthly inspections of safety showers and eyewashes. Per Mike
Becker they are currently training new people to do monthly inspections.

Renewal Re-Certification:
Brian Blenis confirmed that renewal recertification has been completed for another year.

AED Units:

Brian Fidati pointed out that the new AED units will start to tone if the temperature is below
freezing. This is to let you know that they must be warmed up and run through a cycle.
Next Meeting:

January meeting will be In-person, date & location TBA.

Respectfully submitted,
Lori Dimmick



